
 

 

 

                                          Easter 2024         

Junior Classes getting ready for Easter! 



 

 

Well done to the Boys and Girls that took part in the FAI 5-a-side 
Soccer held in Bantry and Blarney recently.    

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

It was great to welcome back some of our past pupils who were 

part of the victorious Kilmichael U21 Football team that won their 

championship final!  Well done to all!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

Enrolment Forms are still available for children that want to enrol 

in September 2024.  Check www.tireltonns.ie to download form or 

contact the school on 026 46362 or email info@tireltonns.ie 

Thank you to the  Parents Association of Tirelton National 

School  who organised a very successful Clothes collection 

recently.  The proceeds of this will benefit the children of our 

school.   

Keep an eye out for more upcoming events being planned by the   

Parents Association.  

Thank you to the Eirgrid Community Benefit Fund that enabled   

us to develop our playing pitch and install a walking track.   

This will benefit our school for years to come. 

 

We took part in ‘Step Into 

Spring Walking Challenge 2024’ 

on our new walking track.  

 



 

 

Celebrating St. Patrick’s Day at Tirelton NS! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Swimming 
2024 
Children from 
1st to 6th 
classes 
attending 

swimming 
lessons in 
Dunmanway 
pool over the 

past six 
weeks.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
And some fun in 
the playground on 
the last day of 
swimming! 
 
 



 

 

First and Second class children made St. Brigids Crosses! 

 

 
The school photographer will be visiting the school in April to 

take family and class photos. 

More details to follow after Easter.  



 

 

First Confessions for children of 

second class took place in school 

recently.   

 
The Sacrament of Confirmation will be 

administered to the children of Kilmichael parish 

on Friday, 12th
 April at 10.30 am in Toames church. 

We hope you all have a lovely 

Easter. Stay safe everyone. 

School is reopening on  

Monday, 8th April. 

 
First Holy Communion takes place in Toames 

church on Sunday, 19th May at 10 am. 


